
 

 

LHS Ball: Leap into spring! 

Save the Date: Saturday 29th February at 7pm. Don't miss the Lymm Ball, organised by Lymm High School 
PTA. 

Today is the final day to take advantage of our early bird ticket price! 

Price: £40 per person (Early bird until 31st Jan) then £45. Tables of 10.Tickets: Via ParentPay system. 

Includes: Arrival drink, 3 course menu, and entertainment including DJ, auction, prize draw and more to be 
confirmed. Dress code: Dress to impress (black tie optional). 

 

Rugby Presentation Evening 

All students who participate in school extra-curricular rugby are invited to collect a letter from Mr Pickles 
regarding the upcoming Rugby Presentation Evening which takes place on Friday 7th February. Tickets cost 
£8 per person family members are welcome too, these are available from Mr Pickles or the school shop. 

 

February Half Term - School Shop Opening Times 

During the February half term break the school shop will be closed on Monday 17th February.  

The shop will be open from Tuesday 18th – Thursday 20th February, between 9am – 3pm and Friday 21st 
February, between 9am -2pm.  

 

WBC Half-Term Activities 

The Families and Wellbeing Information Team has put together a list of activities taking place in the February 
half-term that you may wish to share with your child. The list is available here. 

The Families and Wellbeing Information Team is contactable on 01925 442470. 

 

LHS Gardening Club – Bedding Plants 

We are pleased to provide you with the Bedding Plant Order Form for this year. 

There have been a few changes to the bedding plant products this year, details of which can be found here. 

Orders and payment need to be returned to school by Friday 3 April and plants will be available for 
collection from the school allotment on Friday 22 May 2020. 

All funds raised from the sale of these plants goes towards the support of projects in school. Click here to 
download the 2020 bedding plant list. 

 

Running Club 

Due to a waterlogged pitch and recent inclement weather our extra curricular running club will resume after 
the February half term break.  

 

Cashless Catering 

We politely remind all parents/carers to top up your child’s cashless catering accounts via Parent Pay each 
week to ensure your child is able to purchase food during their break and lunchtimes. 

https://www.mylifewarrington.co.uk/kb5/warrington/directory/results.page?directorychannel=2_21
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/2020-Bedding-plant-changes-.pdf
https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/LHS-Bedding-plant-list-2020.pdf


 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to Mrs Norman who was this week’s school lottery winner!  

Buy your lottery ticket this term and you could WIN a Family FITBIT Bundle! Click here to sign up! 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 Parents Evening 

THURSDAY 13th FEBRUARY 2020 

We would like to invite you to the Year 8 Parents Evening on Thursday 13th February, 4.30-7.30pm. This will 
give you the opportunity to discuss with teaching staff the current progress of your child along with 
strategies to improve his/her achievement. Appointment cards will be issued shortly to your child in order to 
make arrangements with your child’s subject tutors. 

 

Year 9 Choices Deadline 

The deadline for option choices for Year 9 students is next Friday 7th February. All students should return 
their completed choices forms to their Form Tutor by this date. 

For details of all GCSE subjects available at LHS, please refer to the Year 9 Choices Booklet which can be 
found on our website, along with a downloadable copy of the Choices Form. 

 

Bronze DofE Award 

A polite reminder: The remaining balance of £143.00 for the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award is due by 
Friday 14th February. Please make payment via the Parent Pay system.  

 

 

 

 

Apprenticeships - Parent Pack 

A huge thank you to all students and parents/carers who attended our Vocational Apprenticeship Evening 
2020. Learning about apprenticeships can be daunting, so as well as Thursday's event we’ve included some 
of the key facts you need to know to begin to help your child to explore the opportunities available to them. 

Click here to download the Apprenticeship Parent's Pack. 

 

Bronze DofE Award 

A polite reminder: The remaining balance of £143.00 for the Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award is due by 
Friday 14th February. Please make payment via the Parent Pay system.

 

https://buff.ly/2GjxlRn
https://amazingapprenticeships.com/app/uploads/2010/01/Parent-Pack-January-2020.pdf
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Summer 2019 Certificate Collection 

Year 11 students who left Lymm High School in summer 2019, can now collect their GCSE Certificates from 

the school exams office. 

 

 

https://amazingapprenticeships.com/app/uploads/2010/01/Parent-Pack-January-2020.pdf

